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or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Good afternoon, 
  
Please find below a response from Wotton-under-Edge Town Council following a recent Planning Committee 
meeting regarding the Local Plan Review. 
  
Wotton-under-Edge Town Council supports the proposed changes to the M5 Motorway at junction 14 to 
accommodate the increase of the proposed house building developments over the coming years in 
Gloucestershire and South Gloucestershire. 
  
Kind regards, 
Diana 
  
  
  

 
Mrs Diana Hyam                                                                       
Administrative Officer 
Town Council Offices, Civic Centre, 2 Gloucester Street, Wotton-under-Edge, Gloucestershire, GL12 7DN 
Tel: 01453 843210   Email: administrator@wotton-under-edge.com Website: www.wotton-under-edge.com  One Stop Shop Office Hours: Monday to Friday 9am to 
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Wotton-under-edge Town Trust Reg Charity No.203466 
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